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14​th​ December 2020 

Year 8 & Year 11 Pupils 

Dear Families, 

Please read this letter carefully it contains important information and dates with regard to the school end 

of term and the beginning of next term arrangements:- 

Tuesday 15​th​ December 2020 - Christmas Lunch for All Pupils 

Christmas lunch is free for ALL pupils this year. Pupils are free to bring a packed lunch if they do not want 

to eat the Christmas meal. No other menu choices will be available. 

Friday 18​th​ December 2020 

School finishes at 12:30pm for all pupils. 

Monday 4​th​ January 2020 

Staff training day - the school is closed to pupils 

Tuesday 5​th​ January 2020 

School re opens for all pupils 

Notes for families 

Please ensure you keep the school notified of your current email address 

Covid 19 - the school will communicate via email with families, please ensure you monitor your email for 

important updates. 

Covid 19 - if your son / daughter tests p​ositive for Covid 19 ON or BEFORE​ 24​th​ December 2020 ​plea​se 

notify the school immediately using the email address ​admin@lns.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr M Schofield 
Headteacher 
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